
 

CHESTER RONNING SCHOOL COMMUNITY 
 
There will be road construction on 43​rd​ Avenue, 
from 62​nd​ Street Close to 63​rd​ Street, on Tuesday, 
October 20 and Wednesday, October 21, 2020. 
This means 43rd Avenue will be closed, with no 
vehicles able to approach the school from the 
west. 

 
This will cause disruptions to traffic and to the normal 
procedures for student transportation in the mornings and 
the afternoons on these two days. 
 
On October 20 and 21, parents will not have access to the 
parking lot loop between the school and the apartment 
complex, as this will be used as a temporary bus lane 
during the road construction. 
 
Parents/Guardians are asked to approach the school from 
Mt. Pleasant Drive, drop students off on the north side of 
43rd Avenue, directly in front of the school and then 
proceed to turn around in the cul de sac at 62​nd​ Street 
Close and exit via Mt. Pleasant Drive. 
 

Please see the attached map on the following page. 
 
 

 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


